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The Victoria Government committed to the development of the third Women’s health strategy (the 

Strategy) in the 2010 Statement of Government Intentions.  

The aim of the Victorian Women’s Health And Wellbeing Strategy is to improve the health and 

wellbeing of Victorian women, with particular attention to how gender, diversity and disadvantage 

affect women’s health. Gathering together the ideas of women through a consultation and 

submission process will guide the development of the Strategy. 

Consulting with Victorian women  

The regional women’s health service Women’s Health West is collaborating with the regional 

Department of Health to hold a consultation forum in your region. 

Come along and contribute! 

What are the most important health issues for Victorian women? 

Help this Strategy reflect what you think are the most important areas for 

focussed effort by the Department of Health into the next decade. 

When? Where? 

Friday 4 June 2010, 1.30-4pm 

Reception Room, Maribyrnong City Council 

Corner of Hyde and Napier Streets, Footscray 

What if I can’t attend the forum? 

You can download the Consultation Paper and Response Form.  

Email or send back the response form. Your thoughts and comments will 

be considered as the Strategy is developed. 

GO TO: Victorian Women's Health and Wellbeing Strategy website 
(http://www.health.vic.gov.au/vwhp/wellbeing). The Consultation paper and response 

form will be available and downloadable from early May 2010. 

CONTACT: Zoe Hancock on 9412 5416 or contact the Diversity team in 

Melbourne by email: mailto:diversity@health.vic.gov.au 

 


